
 
Public Works Report for August 2022 

 
We billed for 7,696,000 gal of water for the month at a rate of 23% loss. 
 
At the wastewater plant the average daily discharge was 135,000. 
 
Construction on the water line on Old River Crossing is ongoing and making progress. 
 
2 different lift stations have failed during the month. (Meaning only one pump worked the entire 
time VS two). Both where promptly repaired and back online. Could have been due to the 
excessive heat buildup in the control panels. 
 
A power wire failed of a blower at the sewer plant and had to be repulled as well.  
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